
 

2021 SSM Health Sports Medicine High School 
Sports Physicals 

SSM Health Sports Medicine is offering FREE sports physicals for 
our partnered High School schools. You MUST sign up on the link 
below in order to receive a physical. You MUST come at your 
scheduled appointment time to be seen, we will allow you to enter 
in the waiting room to check in 10 minutes ahead of your scheduled 
appointment time.  

SSM Health Sports Medicine: 2021 High School Sports Physicals 

Please be sure that your child does not have any COVID 
symptoms the day of their appointment. We will only allow one 
adult and no other children to accompany the child for the physical 
and masks will be required.  

Your child MUST be entering high school at one of our partnered 
schools to attended this sports physicals event, if you are unsure 
if your child's high school is partnered with SSM Health Sports 
Medicine please ask the athletic trainer at your child's school.  

Please sign up for one 15 minute appointment slot, but allow for 
45 minutes for your appointment. Be sure to sign up with the child 
receiving the physicals name, not the parents name. Please note 
there are several dates and locations available. 

You child must have a completed MSHSAA Physical Form with 
them at the time of their appointment with the history already 
completed. 

 

If you have any additional questions please email Katie Smith 
at Katie.Smith2@ssmhealth.com 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d44a4a728a7fec61-20211

